

June 30, 1992

RECEIVED
JUL 0 2 1992

DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL REG. WEST PALM BEACH

Mr. Joseph Lurix
FLORIDA STATE DEPARTMENT
OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION
1900 South Congress Avenue
West Palm Beach, FL 33406

RE: Florida Tire Recycling, Inc. (FTR) 10151 Range Line Road Port St. Lucie, FL 34987-2110

Dear Mr. Lurix:

We are the financing bank for the above referenced tire disposal and processing facility owned and operated by John J. Wilson. In completing an annual review of the credit relationship, we find it necessary to confirm their good standing with the Department of Environmental Regulation (DER). It is my understanding a number of requirements must be met at periodic intervals by facilities such as FTR to keep their permit active. Please confirm the following are in good standing with the requirements of your department.

		-YES- / -NO-	Expiration Date
1)	Annual Waste Tire Collection Registration	,	
2)	Annual Waste Tire Collection	/	
	Annual Report	/	
3)	Quarterly DER Inspections		
	being performed	/ /	
	Date of last inspection		
4)	Five Year Waste Tire Processing		
	Facility Permit	/	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
5)	Annual Waste Tire Processing		
 \	Facility Annual Report	/	
6)	Annual Waste Tire General		
_ 、	Permit	/	
7)	Annual Close Cost Estimate		
	Update/Review	/	· i
8)	Five Year County Fire Marshall		
	Evaluation being performed	/	
9)	Date of last evaluation	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
10)	Annual Insect/Rodent Control		
	Maintenance Agreement	/	

Mr. Joseph Lurix
FLORIDA STATE DEPARTMENT
OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION
June 29, 1992
RE: Florida Tire Recycling, Inc.
Page two

		Date
11)	Annual General Landscape Maintenance Agreement	/
12)	Annual Waste Tire Site Notification	
		/
		Joseph Lurix
		(Title)
		(Date)

As this is an emerging industry, we may not have included all DER requirements. Please advise if there are other subjects or items under the control or supervision of DER for this type of business.

If FTR is not complying within all DER operational and storage limitations what action, if any, is anticipated? Please note this is part of our annual credit review process and should not be construed otherwise. I can be reach at 407-388-6033 if there are any questions. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely yours,

David J. Balongue Vice President

DJB:mjm